
	

	

	
OPEN	EVENING		

AT	RIPON	GRAMMAR	SCHOOL	
for	September	2018	entry	

	
Prospective	first	form	(Year	7)	students	

and	parents	are	invited	to		an	Open	Evening	
on	Monday,	26	June	2017		

at	5.30pm	in	the	School	Hall.	
	

RGS	is	an	‘Outstanding’	(Ofsted)	school	wih		
outstanding	attainment	and	progress	measures	
	at	both	GCSE	(61%	A*/A)	and	A-level	(76%	A*/B).	

	
RGS	was	the	top-performing	state	school	in	the	North,	

according	to	Sunday	Times	‘Parent	Power’,	for	the	fourth		
year	in	succession.	

	
Come	and	see	what	the	RGS	community	can	offer		

your	child	and	meet	staff	and	students.	
Both	day	and	boarding	places	are	available	for	boys	and	girls.	

	
See	our	website	for	information	about	the	school	

and	our	boarding	facilities	
www.ripongrammar.co.uk	

	
For	further	details,	contact	the	school	office	

Tel	01765	602427	or		
email		admin@ripongrammar.co.uk	

	
	
	
	
	
	


